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Dear Parents, Guardians and Student, 

The following is information regarding uniforms for the Dental Occupations program: 

 Students will need 2 sets of scrub pants and tops in the colors below. 
 Students will need 1 lab coat  
 Closed toed professional shoes or sneakers in black or white.  
 Long sleeve plain tops may be worn under scrub tops in cold weather, no hoodies will be 

permitted.  
 

SCRUB PANTS:  Any Brand-Students are permitted to purchase any style of pant they wish just so it is in 
the colors: Black  

SCRUB TOPS: Any Brand -Top choices are Mock wrap, mock wrap tunic with or without black binding 
(females)with at least one pocket or V-neck tunic or three pocket tunic (females or males) in the colors: 
Wine  

LAB COAT: Snap front or V-Neck Cardigan Short-not longer than 30” in length in BLACK.  Lab coat may 
have the students first name embroidered in any thread color and font they choose. Please no 
nicknames, only correct first name. 

Cost Estimate:  
                        Tops $11.99 to 17.99 
  Pants $11.99 to 20.00 
  Lab Coat $ 22.00 to 30.00 
 
 
Uniforms can be purchased and tried on at Slom’s Professional Uniforms they offer a 10% discount for 
MBIT Dental Occupations students, be sure to tell them you are from MBIT. Slom’s also embroiders for a 
small fee on jackets. Items may need to be ordered but will come in within a week or two. Scrubs may or 
purchased elsewhere as long they are the brand Cherokee in the colors noted.    

Contact Information for Slom’s: 

Slom's Professional Uniforms 
1125 Old York Road 
 Abington PA 19001 
 P (215)576-6170 
 F (215)576-5811 
 
All students should be prepared to wear their uniforms during the first week of school. Be sure they 
launder, iron and alter(hem) them before the school year begins. 
They will be expected to launder and iron them weekly. If you have any questions, please contact me at 
215-343-2480 ext. 213 or cheil@mbit.org  PLEASE BE SURE ALL UNIFORMS HAVE YOUR NAME IN THEM  
 
Thank You, 
Ms. Cindy Heil 
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